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Dear Gregory, 
 
Congratulations, you've been selected as one of three Finalists for the Headlands 
Center for the Arts 2018 Chamberlain Award!   The next step in the process is a 
Skype interview with Headlands staff.   
 
The possible interview days and times are listed below.   If you could please pick 
a couple of times that would work for you, we'd appreciate it, since that will 
greatly speed up scheduling.   We're currently interviewing not just Chamberlain 
Award finalists, but finalists from several other disciplines as well.  
 
If none of these days or times work for you,  just let me know and we'll see what 
alternative we can come up with.  And please note, these times are Pacific 
Standard Times.   
 
The interview itself will take about 20 minutes:  we'll ask you why you would like 
to have a residency at Headlands and what receiving the Award would mean for 
you and your practice.   We’ll also ask you to confirm the length of time and the 
season you would like to be here - and we’ll give you chance to ask us any 
questions you may have.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Holly 
	
  


